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Weekly Newsletter

14th September 2018
Parent Questionnaire
Your child will come home tonight with a questionnaire. We would be really grateful if you could complete this for us, and return it to school at your convenience. We usually send one out at the start of each academic year, so we can gather your views and improve our school even further. Thank you for your time.

Holiday Requests
Can I please politely remind all parents that I cannot authorise absence from school in term time, for the purpose of a holiday. The local authority has a very clear view on this, and we are obliged to notify them of any family taking an unauthorised holiday, and fines will be issued. Only in exceptional circumstances, am I able to authorise leave, and this is at the discretion of the head teacher. We are grateful for your cooperation in this matter.

McMillan Coffee Afternoon Friday 28th Sept

Please come and join us on Friday 28th Sept at 2.45pm for our McMillan coffee afternoon. This will take place after the family worship, and will enable your child to join you in the school hall at the end of the school day. Please come along and support this amazing charity. If anyone wishes to donate a cake or biscuits, any donations will be greatly appreciated. Thank you.

After School Clubs Start Next Week
You will have received an email yesterday regarding the after school clubs for this half term. Please book on line in the usual way. You will not receive confirmation from school of a place, but assume that if the system allows you to pay, then your place is secured. If the system won’t let you pay, this indicates that the club is full.

Names in Uniforms
Many thanks to all those parents whom have placed their child’s name in their uniform. As you can imagine, with so many new shirts, jumpers, trousers etc, it is very difficult to match them up with their owners, unless the items are named. If your child hasn’t got their name in their clothing, we would be grateful if you could do so. Many thanks.

Best wishes Mrs Clarey and team
Dates for the Autumn term overleaf

Autumn  Term 2018
	Fri 28th Sept 
	McMillan coffee afternoon


	Fri 5th Sept
	PTA quiz and welcome meeting – Upper House


	Fri 12th Oct
	School Harvest Festival in Church


	Sat 13th Oct
	School Open Day 10.00am-12.00pm



	Tues 16th Oct
	Parents Eve 5pm-7pm



	Thurs 18th Oct
	Parents Eve 5pm-7pm



	Fri 19th Oct
	School Disco



	Fri 26th Oct
	School closed to pupils



	Mon 29th-Fri 2nd inc
	Half term



	Thur 8th and Fri 9th Nov
	Remembrance  theme days

	Sun 11th Nov
	Remembrance  service



	Thur 15th Nov
	Anti- bullying theme day



	Mon 19th and Wed 21st (provisional)
	Theatre workshops in school

	Tues 20th Nov 
	Whole school trip to the New Vic Theatre



	Fri 30th Nov
	School closed to pupils



	Tues 11th Dec
	6.00pm Hedgehog Nativity 



	Wed 12th Dec
	1.30pm Year 3 and 4 panto

6.30pm Years 1 and 2 Chistmas play



	Thurs 13th Dec
	1.30pm Years 1 and 2 Christmas play

6.30pm Year 3 and 4 panto



	Thurs 20th  Dec
	Christmas party



	Fri 21st Dec
	Christingle in church



	Fri 21st Dec
	School closes for Christmas




